
SEGUIN PUBLIC LIBRARY   

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 
  Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From:  Silvia Christy, Library Director 
 
Subject: Interlocal Agreement for Library Services 
 
Date:  October 3, 2024 
 
 
Attached is the “Public Library Interlocal Agreement between Guadalupe County and the City of 
Seguin”. We requested $192,896.00 based on a $2.75 per capita rate. The County approved 
funding for FY 2025 in the amount of $192,429.00. This is a $10,000.00 increase over our FY 2024 
allocated funding of $182,429.00.   
 
The Guadalupe County libraries are very appreciative of the support we receive from the County 
as many other Texas county governments provide little or no financial support to the public 
libraries that serve the citizens of their counties. Staff recommends approval of the attached 
resolution and Interlocal Agreement. 

 


